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Air Force Open House Still Set for July 22 

 
KIRTLAND AIR FORCE BASE, N.M. –The Air Force is monitoring weather forecasts for this 

evening, and still plans to host the Open House, Thursday, July    22, at the Bulk Fuels Facility 

Groundwater Treatment System facility on Kirtland AFB from 5:30 p.m. to 7:30 p.m.  

Because public safety is our primary concern, we are continuing to monitor weather conditions 

throughout the day. 

If the situation worsens later, we will send out a notification that the event will be postponed to a 

later date.  

The Open House at the Groundwater Treatment System facility is an opportunity to learn about 

work being done to remove groundwater contamination caused by a historical leak at the former 

base Bulk Fuels Facility. Guests will be able to access the facility from the Ridgecrest Drive 

Gate. Because of this special event, normal security procedures will not be required for entry at 

this location. No weapons or illicit substances allowed. 
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We hope that you will join us for a closer look at our progress, after more than one year of 

COVID related restrictions. 

 

 

 

Air Force environmental experts will be available at the facility to explain clean-up activities 

and answer questions. 
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For more information, please contact Brannon Lamar at the 377 Air Base Wing/Public Affairs (at 

(505)846-5991 or by email, brannon.lamar@us.af.mil. 
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